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18513 Euclid Avenue Cleveland, Ohio 44112-1084 Phone: 216-486-1313 Fax: 216-486-9776

www.meyerproducts.com E-mail warranty@meyerproducts.com

SUBJECT: 07347 Plow Light Module

 SB 242 - December 2013

To all concerned:

The 07347 Plow Light Module was redesigned in July of this year to include the Low Beam
Disable Module (07625) on its circuit board. We have discovered that when this new redesigned
module is used on vehicles with a positive ground headlight system, the plow lights will not
work in low beam. The affected vehicles are those that require the 07106 (1994-2002 Dodge),
07108 or 07185 (1999-2002 GM) light adapters. Below is a list of batch codes printed on the
back of the modules that have the low beam disable built in.

BN: 090713
BN: 260713
BN: 161013

Modules without the above batch codes will work since they do not have the low beam disable
built into them. If you do not have modules without the above batch codes, please contact
Customer Service. Meyer Products will ship out the replacement modules at no charge, to use
on vehicle’s  with positive ground lighting only.

We have redesigned the module so it will work with both negative and positive ground headlight
systems. The new redesigned module part number will change from 07347 to 07347X and will
be available the week of December 16th 2013.

Example: The BN: 291010 does not have the low beam disable built in.


